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16" February 2007

s

D. Frigot, Esq.,

The President,

Royal Jersey Agricultural and Horticltural Society,
Royal Jersey Showground,

La Route de la Trinité,

TRINITY, JE3S5JP.

Thank you for your letter dated 7" February. I will try to give you aring
next week. I have been rather busy this week in Court, and have now to do a
rather lengthy Judgement.

My letters and enclosures were sent to you to widen the discussion, as, as
far as I know, the particular comments and points raised in them, have not been
considered or put to the members or the Committee anywhere else.

They were designed to be helpful and to broaden the discussion so that
members might make up their own minds after consideration.

As the issue has, despite the vote, seemingly come on to the front burner
again, I should be grateful if you would circularise my letters together with their
enclosures. If you are not able to do so I would be very happy to do this, but
would ask you for the names and addresses of the other producers.

With kind regards.

Yours ever,

/

/

/

4

P.R. Le Cras



